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August 6, 2015 

 

Educational Media Foundation 

5700 West Oaks Blvd. 

Rocklin, CA  95765 

 

     Re: KDKL (FM), Coalinga, CA 

      Educational Media Foundation 

      Facility Identification Number:  85850 

      Special Temporary Authority (STA) 

      BSTA-20150409AAO 

Dear Licensee: 

 

This is in reference to the request filed April 9, 2015, on behalf of Educational Media Foundation 

(“EMF”).  EMF explains that KDKL was found to be operating with facilities at variance to the 

station’s license, and Special Temporary Authority was requested for continued operation.    

  

In addition to coordinate and site elevation discrepancies, the STA request suggested that the 

directional antenna may not have been mounted in accordance with the manufacturer’s 

instructions and that some pattern distortion could result.  Because it is unclear what the impact 

might be on other licensees, processing on the STA request has been held up for clarification of 

the station’s actual operating parameters, or the filing of a corrective minor change construction 

permit application on FCC Form 340.  Neither of these has yet materialized.  Therefore, we 

request an update to more clearly define the station’s actual and present operation.   

 

This update should be filed through the Office of the Secretary, FCC.  Failure to respond by 

September 7, 2015 will result in the dismissal of this STA request without further consideration.  

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Dale Bickel 

       Senior Engineer 

       Audio Division 

       Media Bureau 

 

cc:  Mary N. O’Connor (via e-mail only)  

 


